February 24, 1995

Jerry Sexton

District 1 Supervisor

0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88241-1980

RE: Request for Additional Test Allowable
S.L. Federal "20", Well #1,
Jenkins; Devonian NE Pool
UL. A, Sec. 20, T9S, R35E

Dear Mr. Sexton:

Maralo, Inc. requests an additional test allowable of 1000
barrels for the above well.

The well required retreatment in February, 1995, and while
attempting to get a test flow, produced another 800 barrels.
We have since set a pumping unit and need to clear the tanks
in order to run an accurate potential pump test.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

W/%Mﬂ

Dorothea Logan

Regulatory Analyst
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